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I have been a resident in the Corvallis-Albany area since 1966. One of the reasons I 

moved here was the cleanliness of the streams and countryside. As the valley 

continues to grow in population, we need to regard our natural resources such as 

water as a commodity to be treasured and thus defended from harm. The proposed 

chicken farm would undoubtably degrade this resource therefore I ask you to pass 

SB85. Thank you. 


